June 19, 1953

Mr. Cleon

The PFord tion
477 Madison Avenue
New York 21, New York

Dear Cleon:

I have Jjust been reviewing our Hungarian Repearch
Project's budget and find that our financial goulbim
is somewhat better than T had thought 1t would be and
should certainly see us the sumnmer and early
autumn activities without at culty. Moreover, it is
8till a bit difficult for me to be sure what unforessen
eéxpenses we might run into in the fall while uq}uting
the manuseript and getting 1t into shape for publica-
tion, Consequently, i1t seems best for me to defer
re&uut: for a mlihl lementary grant until the
end of the summer. Please let me know 1f this is not
satisfactory from your side, T shall be out of town
from tomorrow, but can be reached through the office.

Best wishes for the sSummer,

Yours,

Henry L. Roberts l‘
Director
HLR:hg j




